August 2019

Dear First Grade Families:

Welcome to Mrs. Hutton and Mrs. MacBride's class. We are excited to meet you on the first day of school, Thursday, August 15.

Your student will need a backpack and a folder with his/her name on the top right corner of the folder. Please send these items <u>EVERYDAY</u> beginning with the first day of school.

Thursday is an early release day, so the students are dismissed at 2:05 p.m. Please make arrangements that morning with your child so they know where you are picking them up.

Make sure you child has a lunch from home, or lunch money or an account so they can get school lunch.

Students DO NOT need to bring a binder or other supplies for their desk at this time.

Enjoy your last few days of summer and we'll see you in Room 3 on Thursday, August 15.

Looking forward to meeting you,

Mrs. Hutton
Mrs. MacBride

^{*} We recognize that many families wish to provide supplies for their own student or donate materials for the entire school community and are welcome to do so at any time. The supplies listed are suggested materials and are not required of any student or family to fully participate in the school's academic program. All required materials and supplies will be provided by schools to students at no cost.